Girls Tennis Donation Fundraiser

Dear 5

The 2012 Murrieta Mesa Girls Tennis Team is requesting your help! We will begin our 4™ year
as a tennis high school program.
Your donation will help us to establish a strong and successful tradition. The money is needed to cover
the costs such as equipment, uniforms, transportation, court maintenance, coaching stipends, banquet
and assist in reducing the overall costs for each participant. Our goal as a tennis program is to develop
student-athletes and become strong competitors in the Southwestern League, while focusing on creating
a cooperative spirit among fellow athletes, the student body staff, opposing schools and our community.
We would appreciate your help and support! If assisting the girl’s tennis program is something that you
can commit to please go online to Murrieta Mesa High School (mmhsrams.com) create an account and
do the following:
Click on Visit our online store Ram Shack store,
Click on Athletics,
Click on G-Ten Donation (this will be the 2™ tennis racquet on the top line or click on the word G-Ten
Donation)
Then make your donation.
OR
Send a donation in the form of a money order or by check made to:

Murrieta Mesa Girls Tennis
24801 Monroe Avenue
Murrieta Ca, 92562

Thank you for your time and consideration. We look forward to building the RAM tradition with
P.R.I.D.E (Purpose, Responsibility, Integrity, Duty, Excellence).

Sincerely,
Lisa Laney

Mesa Girls Head
Varsity Tennis Coach
lisalaneyl@verizon.net

Thank You!




